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The President’s Message

Congratulations to Glynis
and the NSW Rose Society
for the wonderful hospitality
and a very successful 37"
AGM, National Rose Show
and conference.

One of the great benefits
of being a rose lover is thal
as a member of a sociely you
make many friends including
many from interstate and
worldwide. Exchanging
other interests in common
is making our National Rose
Society stronger and more
successful with increasing
membership nationally.

| would like to invite

i cvervone to Brisbane from

NRSA President 2000, Tony | 5" October 2010 when

Stallwood — photo Ruth Walsh the 38" AGM of the National

Rose Society of Australia Inc

and show/conterence will be held. Please contact Sue Stallwood
on (07} 5546 3975 for details.

We are planning to have a spectacular show of roses. We
will have the honour of special guest World Federation of Rose
Societies President, Sheenagh Harris.

On the bus trip on Monday 4™ November you will see some
of Queensland’s most beautiful rose gardens and some other

special events; this day is not to be missed.

Looking forward to meeting up with all our friends n
Brisbane at the Grand Chancellor Hotel.

Happy Rose Growing
Regards

Tony Stallwood



